ORDER
for closing
of registration books
before primary election
August 2, 2022

Pursuant to the provisions of K.S.A. 25-2311(c), notice is hereby given that on the 12th day of July, 2022, all registration books for the primary election will close at the end of regular business hours.

Registration books will remain closed until the 3rd day of August, 2022.  Forms for registering by mail may be obtained from the County Clerk’s office or will be sent to you by calling 620-397-5356.

WITNESS MY HAND and the seal of my office this 9th day of
June, A.D. 2022.


Stephanie M. Terhune
Lane County Clerk/Elections Officer
